
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at Thurgood Marshall.   Please stay 

tuned for updates. 

The end of the grading is October 11th.  If you have not logged into Portal to check your child’s 

grades please do so as soon as possible.  If your child has an F in math, science, social studies, 

reading or language arts please contact your child’s counselor as soon as possible for a parent 

conference.  Students must pass all subject areas to be promoted to the next grade level.  We 

are here to support you and would like to put processes in place for your child to be successful 

here at TMFMS.  Report cards will be electronically available.  Report cards are not printed.  

If you are interested in purchasing a yearbook the cost is $40.00.  Please send check or cash in 

to Ms. Katz or to purchase online yearbookordercenter.com 

Our monthly meeting credit is as follows 

Band Concert – October 1st at 6:00 p.m.   

Advanced Band Concert – October 9th at Lakewood High School.  You must arrive by 6:15 p.m. 

to receive monthly credit 

Chorus Concert – October 10th from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. at Gibbs High School.  You must arrive by 

7:15 p.m. to receive credit 

SAC Meeting – October 8th at 6:00 p.m. If you would like information on anxiety and tools to 

assist your child if they are exhibiting anxiety characteristics please come out and join us.  

PTSA – October 24th (Fall Festival) Please visit our website for more information on the cost of 

tickets.  Drama will have an onsite Haunted House.  There will be hamburgers and hotdogs for 

sale to benefit the school along with school t-shirts for sale.  Please come out and join us for this 

2nd year annual family event.   

8th Graders will participate in PSAT on Thursday, October 16th 

The cost for 8th grade activities is $280.  Students will receive a letter with detailed expenses in 

the next week.  The school will accept payments up until spring break.  There will be a behavior 

contract with the letter that students must adhere to.  You are not obligated to participate in all 

activities. You may pay for what you would like your child to participate in.  

Thank you and enjoy your evening. 

 


